
On Thursday July 22, eleven FOSM volunteers hiked to Un Poquito Trail in Cold Canyon to continue 

work on a series of realignments which will move the trail up out of the drainage. It was another cool, 

pleasant morning in the well-named canyon, and though a bit humid, temps stayed friendly into the 

afternoon. Volunteers made steady progress, benching new tread into the sideslope on terrain that 

was generally less steep than during the last outing. By the end of the day the crew was able to 

connect to the old trail at both ends of a long rerouted section; next session we will begin by closing  

off the old trail, making the new reroute “official.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                   Heigh-ho…            Digging out a high-stump 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              Which tool will you pick…? (get it?) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 Remove some duff                         Move some dirt 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Add some drainage     Move some more dirt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Making progress      Finish work 



     A couple of before & after’s 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


